
 

 

Our Ref.: NECA/SELA/D.7 

25th September, 2018 

TO: ALL NECA MEMBERS 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

THREAT OF STRIKE BY THE NLC/TUC ON GOVERNMENT’S PECEIVED INACTION ON 

THE NATIONAL MINIMUM WAGE REVIEW 

As you are aware, the Central Labour Unions had given the Federal Government a 14 days 
ultimatum and a threat to proceed on a strike action with effect from Wednesday, 25th 
September 2018 due to perceived Government complicity in the delay in concluding the works 
of the National Minimum Wage (NMW) Committee. 
 
We have been in constant touch with the leadership of the Labour Unions and have been 
assured the target of the strike action is not the Private Sector but Government and its 
institutions. The Federal Government on its part is consulting with the Unions to prevail on them 
to shelve the planned action. 
 
In the light of the feedbacks that we have received from NLC and TUC, we advise member-
companies to sensitize their workers to the effect that the Private Sector has no problem with 
the Unions and, as such, not the target of the Industrial action. Workers should be informed that 
they are all, therefore, expected to be at their duty posts promptly. 
 
We urge you to treat this situation with care by ensuring you adopt the right disposition and 
communication to your workers ahead of time. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

Timothy Olawale 

Director-General Designate 
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